The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society is committed to addressing the health disparities that impact people of color, LGBTQ+ people,
people with disabilities, and other marginalized populations. We'd like to thank Representative Nosse for his leadership on this bill,
and we are proud to join a host of local and national organizations in supporting HB 3159.



